
Grant Iwasa Joins Roney Marketing to Grow Datacom Business 
 

Roney Marketing is pleased to announce that we have hired Grant Iwasa to help us 

grow our business in Ontario. His sole focus will be to help us grow and develop the 

datacom side of our business. He comes to us with an extensive background and 

understanding of the datacom and fibre field that will only continue to require more 

resources and understanding.  

 

Roney Marketing looks forward to continuing to support our existing channel partners 

and we look forward to welcoming our new customers that will soon experience 

customer service that has made us an agency that manufacturers can rely on to serve 

their sales needs and requirements in Ontario. 
 


